

## Ohio Power Siting Board

FILE

March 12, 2003

Bob Taft, Governor

Board Members

Chairman Alan R. Schriber The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

Christopher Jones Ohio Environmental Protection Agency

Bruce Johnson Ohio Department of Development

Nick Baird, M.D. Ohio Department of Health

RE: Letter of Notification Tap to Dana Substation

Mr. Theodore R. Krauss

76 South Main Street Akron, Ohio 44308-1890

Senior Transmission Engineer Transmission Business & Policy

American Transmission Systems, Inc.

Samuel W. Speck Ohio Department of Natural Resources

Fred L. Dailey Ohio Department of Agriculture

Stephen A. Sebo Public Member

Legislative Members

Senator Louis W. Blessing Jr.

Senator Robert F. Hagan

Representative Lynn Olman

Representative Samuel Britton

180 E. Broad Street Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

http://www.OPSB.ohio.gov

Case No. 03-342-EL-BLN

Dear Mr. Krauss:

This is a response to your Letter of Notification for the above referenced project, which was filed on February 5, 2003. Please be informed that the filing meets the informational requirements for a Letter of Notification as required by Ohio Administrative Code 4906 and the project may proceed.

An invoice for the direct cost of processing this Letter of Notification will be forthcoming. The remittance should be made payable to the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio, Fund 561, Power Siting Fund.

Please notify the Board at least seven (7) days prior to the planned date of construction and within seven (7) days following completion of the project.

Very truly yours.

Klaus Lambeck, Chief Facilities, Siting & Environmental

Analysis Division

Ohio Power Siting Board

The Ohio Power Siting Board is an Equal Opportunity Employe and Service Provider

This is to certify that the images appearing are an